Casa de Campo, Domenican Republic, December 12/2011

To Whom It My Concern.

This letter is to certificate that between October and November 2011 captain Vittorio Maj from
Deliveryachts company has been in charge as a skipper during the delivery trip of my sailing yacht
Coco de Mer, Jeanneau 57, from Gibraltar to Casa de Campo in Domenican Republic, sailing 4000
nautical miles across the Atlantic Ocean stopping in Canarias, Capo Verde and St Marteen.

The entire delivery has been a successful outcome, I'd like to thanks Vittorio within all the crew
Nicola, Babi, and Fabrizio. The trustful Team took care of any details of the voyage keeping the
expenses at the minimum requested within fuel, food, harbours, parts, spares and crew travel

expenses.

I'm thinking to move my yacht again for a next destination worldwide and I will confirm for sure
again Deliveryachts Team to take care of the sailing plan project of my yacht.

[ highly suggest to any private yacht owner or charter company to contract Deliveryachts Team
anytime they need to have their yachts delivered safely worldwide.

Please feel firee to contact me for any questions.

Si jerely, Corrado Buscemi Coco de Mer's owner
.

studiocorradobuscemi(@gmail.com



